
Lakeville Open Space Committee    May 12, 2011    7:30 p.m. 

 

Members present:  Linda Grubb, Brian Reynolds, Don Foster, Joan Morton 

Members absent: Mike Schroeder (by prior notice), Mike Renzi, Dan Hopkins 

 

Open Space Plan: Joan will review completed plan to make sure we have everything required by 
the State. Don will format the plan for the CD. 

New Open Space Survey is ready for distribution at Town Meeting. We will present it for 
approval by the Selectmen at their June 6th meeting. 

Reviewed Town Meeting articles: 

1) Discussed Island Terrace’s plan to purchase a portion of the Betty’s Neck CR for a 
new septic system. Open Space Committee does not approve and has voiced 
concerns to the Selectmen. Also, it is an archaeologically sensitive area and would 
need to be overseen by the Mass. Historical Commission. 

2) Discussed purchase by Town of the lots next to the Town Office Building. Brian 
mentioned that he had been told by a Wampanoag that there is a sacred hill behind 
the old nursing home. 

Horsley Witten Code Reform documents were sent to the Town in September. We have heard 
nothing back. 

Motion was made to send a memo to the Planning Board to find out about new subdivision 
rules and regulations. 

Linda will proceed with the document meeting with the Assessor’s offices after the Plan is 
done. 

All Open Space Committee members present stated that the wish to be reappointed to the 
Committee. 

Mail: 1) New Board of Selectmen’s policy regarding appointments to any town board, 
commission or committee; 2) Copy of a response from the AG’s Office regarding an Open 
Meeting Law complaint filed against Freetown because the agenda was not comprehensive 
enough; 3) Wildlands Trust Newsletter; 4) Notice of Special Town Meeting 

 

Meeting adjourned at 9:20 

Minutes taken by Joan Morton  



 


